VECTOR CALCULUS Lesson 0501
DR. PAUL L. BAILEY Friday, May 1, 2020

To my Vector Calculus with Linear Algebra students,

We covered much material over the course of this year. I want to thank you for your attention and your
dedication to your studies. It was an honor to be given the chance to teach such advanced material to high
school students, and I enjoyed this year, in spite of its unusual ending.

Have a great summer to whatever extent that is possible. Relax, stay safe, stay healthy.

Regards, Dr. Bailey

Say goodbye at

0501 Vector Calculus Checkout,


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBgXKU6aVmaCdWQAUvydWkXnq2cnFt_HHvqhac4wkJnK2bMA/viewform?usp=pp_url

